
Russell Fry, in his capacity as an elected official, appeared on the program “Liz Callaway Show 
with Nick Summers” which aired on WTKN(FM) on Friday May 10, 2024 from 8:35-8:50a. Mr. Fry 
is a United States Congressman for the 7th District of South Carolina. The content of the interview 
was an update for the local public from Washington DC.  
 


